
 

Dear Friend, 

You are warmly invited to celebrate  

our 25th  anniversary with us. 

At The Christian School (Takeley) 

On Friday June 26th from 7.30pm.  

Including a time of worship, BBQ, displays, music etc. 

Come and meet up with past and present  

pupils, families, teachers and friends.  

There will be a cost of £5 per head for the BBQ.  

(Payable ‘on the door’) 

RSVP: Please give number of people coming  

by June 3rd to: amanda.adams@tcstadmin.co.uk  

or phone 01279 871182 

See you there! 

Jader G 


